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The Future of the Internet--And How to Stop It Jonathan
Zittrain 2008-10-01 This extraordinary book explains the
engine that has catapulted the Internet from backwater
to ubiquity—and reveals that it is sputtering precisely
because of its runaway success. With the unwitting help
of its users, the generative Internet is on a path to a
lockdown, ending its cycle of innovation—and
facilitating unsettling new kinds of control. IPods,
iPhones, Xboxes, and TiVos represent the first wave of
Internet-centered products that can't be easily modified
by anyone except their vendors or selected partners.
These “tethered appliances” have already been used in
remarkable but little-known ways: car GPS systems have
been reconfigured at the demand of law enforcement to
eavesdrop on the occupants at all times, and digital
video recorders have been ordered to self-destruct
thanks to a lawsuit against the manufacturer thousands
of miles away. New Web 2.0 platforms like Google mashups and Facebook are rightly touted—but their
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applications can be similarly monitored and eliminated
from a central source. As tethered appliances and
applications eclipse the PC, the very nature of the
Internet—its “generativity,” or innovative character—is
at risk. The Internet's current trajectory is one of
lost opportunity. Its salvation, Zittrain argues, lies
in the hands of its millions of users. Drawing on
generative technologies like Wikipedia that have so far
survived their own successes, this book shows how to
develop new technologies and social structures that
allow users to work creatively and collaboratively,
participate in solutions, and become true “netizens.”
A Practical Guide to Video and Audio Compression Cliff
Wootton 2005-04-28 Learn all about Codecs--how they
work, as well as design and implementation with this
comprehensive, easy-to-use guide to compression. After
reading this book, you will be able to prepare and
distribute professional audio and video on any platform
including streamed to the web, broadcast on-air, stored
in PVRs, Burned onto CD-ROMs or DVDs, delivered by
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broadband, or viewed in Kiosk applications, PDA devices,
and mobile phones.
Good Strategy, Bad Strategy Richard P. Rumelt 2011
Argues that a manager's central responsibility is to
create and implement strategies, challenges popular
motivational practices, and shares anecdotes discussing
how to enable action-oriented plans for real-world
results.
eBay: The Missing Manual Nancy Conner 2005-08-25 It's
the undisputed king of Internet auction sites. It's a
global bazaar offering a range of goods from Antiques to
Zulu Daisies. Cars, clothing, collectibles: you name it,
and it's likely that you can find on eBay. But along
with the vast selection of goods available, buyers and
sellers also encounter all the other elements that
markets are known for: tricks and swindlers, overpriced
goods, deceptive labeling, small print, recycled items
marked as new, and the occasional rare priceless find or
undiscovered treasure.Seasoned eBay traders know that to
successfully buy and sell within this mega-shopping
platform, you need to understand the system.
Unfortunately, the secrets of the site are often tightly
held by other buyers and sellers seeking a competitive
edge. But what if you're a newcomer? Or an experienced
trader who wants to make the jump to power buyer or
seller? eBay: The Missing Manual gives you the inside
information you'll need to become an eBay expert.Buyers
will find the most effective ways to find you want and
pay prices that are sure to bring a smile to your face.
And you'll get authoritative advice on strategic
bidding: how to watch for elusive items, time your bids
to take the competition by surprise, and--above all-avoid paying more than you ought to.Sellers will get
sure-fire tips from eBay veterans who have discovered
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ways to ramp up their own auctions and sell at the
highest possible prices. From the smallest details, such
as how to take and post the most effective photos of
your goods, to pricing strategies, inventory management,
and shipping methods, this user-friendly manual will
help you make more money on eBay. Whether you're selling
a single item or running fulltime business on the site,
you'll find tips to help you do it more effectively.As
in any community, problems and disputes arise, and
you'll learn how other eBayers resolve such troubles or
work around them.eBay: The Missing Manual has gems of
wisdom for everyone from total novices to more
experienced traders. If you're looking to improve your
eBay auction experience, you'll savor the tips and trick
revealed in this guided exploration.
The Perfect Vision 2007
The Last Wish of Sasha Cade Cheyanne Young 2018-10-02
How far would you go for your best friend? Raquelês
lifelong best friend, Sasha, has just died of cancer,
and Raquel is overcome with grief Ä until she discovers
that Sasha spent her final weeks planning an elaborate
scavenger hunt for the friend she would have to leave
behind. When Raquel follows Sashaês instructions, a
mysterious stranger with striking eyes is waiting for
her. Thereês a secret attached to him that only Sasha ã
and now Raquel ã knows. This boy, Elijah, might be just
who Raquel needs to help her move on from her terrible
loss. But can Raquel remain true to herself while also
honoring her friendês final wish?
The Advertising Red Books: Business classifications
2007-10
Evolving Brains John Allman 2000-03-27 How did the human
brain with all its manifold capacities evolve from basic
functions in simple organisms that lived nearly a
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billion years ago? John Allman addresses this question
in Evolving Brains, a provocative study of brain
evolution that introduces readers to some of the most
exciting developments in science in recent years.
The Hardware Startup Renee DiResta 2015-05-20 Thanks to
the decreasing cost of prototyping, it's more feasible
for professional makers and first-time entrepreneurs to
launch a hardware startup. But exactly how do you go
about it? This book provides the roadmap and best
practices you need for turning a product idea into a
full-fledged business. Written by three experts from the
field, The Hardware Startup takes you from idea
validation to launch, complete with practical strategies
for funding, market research, branding, prototyping,
manufacturing, and distribution. Two dozen case studies
of real-world startups illustrate possible successes and
failures at every stage of the process. Validate your
idea by learning the needs of potential users Develop
branding, marketing, and sales strategies early on Form
relationships with the right investment partners
Prototype early and often to ensure you're on the right
path Understand processes and pitfalls of manufacturing
at scale Jumpstart your business with the help of an
accelerator Learn strategies for pricing, marketing, and
distribution Be aware of the legal issues your new
company may face
Convergence Culture Henry Jenkins 2008-09 “What the
future fortunes of [Gramsci’s] writings will be, we
cannot know. However, his permanence is already
sufficiently sure, and justifies the historical study of
his international reception. The present collection of
studies is an indispensable foundation for this.” —Eric
Hobsbawm, from the preface Antonio Gramsci is a giant of
Marxian thought and one of the world's greatest cultural
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critics. Antonio A. Santucci is perhaps the world's
preeminent Gramsci scholar. Monthly Review Press is
proud to publish, for the first time in English,
Santucci’s masterful intellectual biography of the great
Sardinian scholar and revolutionary. Gramscian terms
such as “civil society” and “hegemony” are much used in
everyday political discourse. Santucci warns us,
however, that these words have been appropriated by both
radicals and conservatives for contemporary and often
self-serving ends that often have nothing to do with
Gramsci’s purposes in developing them. Rather what we
must do, and what Santucci illustrates time and again in
his dissection of Gramsci’s writings, is absorb
Gramsci’s methods. These can be summed up as the
suspicion of “grand explanatory schemes,” the unity of
theory and practice, and a focus on the details of
everyday life. With respect to the last of these, Joseph
Buttigieg says in his Nota: “Gramsci did not set out to
explain historical reality armed with some full-fledged
concept, such as hegemony; rather, he examined the
minutiae of concrete social, economic, cultural, and
political relations as they are lived in by individuals
in their specific historical circumstances and,
gradually, he acquired an increasingly complex
understanding of how hegemony operates in many diverse
ways and under many aspects within the capillaries of
society.” The rigor of Santucci’s examination of
Gramsci’s life and work matches that of the seminal
thought of the master himself. Readers will be
enlightened and inspired by every page.
Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office 1995
Popular Science 2003-12 Popular Science gives our
readers the information and tools to improve their
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technology and their world. The core belief that Popular
Science and our readers share: The future is going to be
better, and science and technology are the driving
forces that will help make it better.
The Next Digital Decade Berin Szoka 2011-06-10
Psychological Testing and Assessment Ronald Jay Cohen
2010 This edition examines the philosophical, historical
and methodological foundations of psychological testing,
assessment and measurement, while helping students
appreciate their benefits and pitfalls in practice.
The Innovator's Method Nathan Furr 2014-08-19 Have you
ever come up with an idea for a new product or service
but didn’t take any action because you thought it would
be too risky? Or at work, have you had what you thought
could be a big idea for your company—perhaps changing
the way you develop or distribute a product, provide
customer service, or hire and train your employees? If
you have, but you haven’t known how to take the next
step, you need to understand what the authors call the
innovator’s method—a set of tools emerging from lean
start-up, design thinking, and agile software
development that are revolutionizing how new ideas are
created, refined, and brought to market. To date these
tools have helped entrepreneurs, designers, and software
developers manage uncertainty—through cheap and rapid
experiments that systematically lower failure rates and
risk. But many managers and leaders struggle to apply
these powerful tools within their organizations, as they
often run counter to traditional managerial thinking and
practice. Authors Nathan Furr and Jeff Dyer wrote this
book to address that very problem. Following the
breakout success of The Innovator’s DNA—which Dyer wrote
with Hal Gregersen and bestselling author Clay
Christensen to provide a framework for generating
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ideas—this book shows how to make those ideas actually
happen, to commercialize them for success. Based on
their research inside corporations and successful startups, Furr and Dyer developed the innovator’s method, an
end-to-end process for creating, refining, and bringing
ideas to market. They show when and how to apply the
tools of their method, how to adapt them to your
business, and how to answer commonly asked questions
about the method itself, including: How do we know if
this idea is worth pursuing? Have we found the right
solution? What is the best business model for this new
offering? This book focuses on the “how”—how to test,
how to validate, and how to commercialize ideas with the
lean, design, and agile techniques successful start-ups
use. Whether you’re launching a start-up, leading an
established one, or simply working to get a new product
off the ground in an existing company, this book is for
you.
HDTV For Dummies Danny Briere 2004-11-17 Get HDTV and
get connected without getting confused! Buy wisely,
surround yourself with sound, watch your movies in HD,
and more. If HDTV looks appealing but the mountain of
mumbo-jumbo has you peeling out the door, take heart!
Finally, here's a plain-English explanation of what HDTV
is and how to choose one, hook it up, locate and access
programming sources, and even how to connect your movie
machines and Xbox for even more HD fun. Discover how to:
Plan your HDTV system and choose the right equipment.
Connect to programming sources. Add A/V entertainment
gear and accessories. Access HDTV over your home
network.
Dictionary of Video and Television Technology Keith Jack
2002-09-11 This work provides comprehensive and
contemporary information on the essential concepts and
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terms in video and television, including coverage of
test and measurement proceedures.
Marketing Strategy Odies Collins Ferrell 2012-12-20
MARKETING STRATEGY, 6e, International Edition edition
emphasizes teaching students to think and act like
marketers. It presents strategy from a perspective that
guides strategic marketing management in the social,
economic, and technological arenas in which businesses
function today--helping students develop a customeroriented market strategy and market plan. Its practical
approach to analyzing, planning, and implementing
marketing strategies is based on the creative process
involved in applying marketing concepts to the
development and implementation of marketing strategy. An
emphasis on critical thinking enables students to
understand the essence of how marketing decisions fit
together to create a coherent strategy. Well-grounded in
developing and executing a marketing plan, the text
offers a complete planning framework, thorough marketing
plan worksheets, and a comprehensive marketing plan
example for students to follow.
The Dysasters P. C. Cast 2019-02-26 P.C. and Kristin
Cast, the #1 New York Times bestselling authors of the
House of Night phenomenon, return to the scene with The
Dysasters—the first action-packed novel in a new
paranormal fantasy series. Adoptive daughter of a gifted
scientist, Foster Stewart doesn’t live a “normal” life,
(not that she’d want to). But controlling cloud
formations and seeing airwaves aren’t things most
eighteen year olds can do. Small town star quarterback
and quintessential dreamy boy next door, Tate
“Nighthawk” Taylor has never thought much about his
extra abilities. Sure, his night vision comes in handy
during games, but who wouldn’t want that extra edge?
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From the moment Foster and Tate collide, their worlds
spiral and a deadly tornado forces them to work
together, fully awakening their not-so-natural ability the power to control air. As they each deal with the
tragic loss of loved ones, they’re caught by another
devastating blow – they are the first in a group of
teens genetically manipulated before birth to bond with
the elements, and worse... they’re being hunted. Now,
Foster and Tate must fight to control their abilities as
they learn of their past, how they came to be, who’s
following them, and what tomorrow will bring... more
DYSASTERS?
Sound & Vision 2005-07
Game Time Christopher Hanson 2018-03-08 Preserving,
pausing, slowing, rewinding, replaying, reactivating,
reanimating... Has the ability to manipulate video game
timelines altered our cultural conceptions of time?
Video game scholar Christopher Hanson argues that the
mechanics of time in digital games have presented a new
model for understanding time in contemporary culture, a
concept he calls "game time." Multivalent in nature,
game time is characterized by apparent malleability,
navigability, and possibility while simultaneously being
highly restrictive and requiring replay and repetition.
When compared to analog tabletop games, sports, film,
television, and other forms of media, Hanson
demonstrates that the temporal structures of digital
games provide unique opportunities to engage players
with liveness, causality, potentiality, and lived
experience that create new ways of experiencing time
Featuring comparative analysis of key video games
titles--including Braid, Quantum Break, Battle of the
Bulge, Prince of Persia: The Sands of Time, Passage, The
Legend of Zelda: The Ocarina of Time, Lifeline, and A
Downloaded from digitalsushi.com on August 16, 2022 by
guest

Dark Room.
The Nation 1903
Mergers, Acquisitions, and Other Restructuring
Activities Donald DePamphilis 2011-09-05 Two strengths
distinguish this textbook from others. One is its
presentation of subjects in the contexts wherein they
occur. The other is its use of current events. Other
improvements have shortened and simplified chapters,
increased the numbers and types of pedagogical
supplements, and expanded the international appeal of
examples.
The New York Times Manual of Style and Usage Allan M.
Siegal 2015 "The official style guide used by the
writers and editors of the world's most authoritative
news organization."
Multimedia Tay Vaughan 1996 Thoroughly updated for
newnbsp;breakthroughs in multimedia nbsp; The
internationally bestselling Multimedia: Making it Work
has been fully revised and expanded to cover the latest
technological advances in multimedia. You will learn to
plan and manage multimedia projects, from dynamic CDROMs and DVDs to professional websites. Each chapter
includes step-by-step instructions, full-color
illustrations and screenshots, self-quizzes, and handson projects. nbsp;
Organization Theory and Design Jonathan Murphy 2014
Organizing involves continous challenges in the face of
uncertainty and change. How is globalization impacting
organizations? How will new strategies for a turbulent
world affect organizational design?In this second
edition of Organization Theory and Design, developed for
students in the UK, Europe, the Middle East and Africa,
respected academics Jonathan Murphy and Hugh Willmott
continue to add an international perspective to Richard
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L. Daft’s landmark text. Together they tackle these
questions in a comprehensive, clear and accessible study
of the subject.
Sports and Entertainment Marketing Ken Kaser 2007-03-29
SPORTS AND ENTERTAINMENT MARKETING. 3E incorporates
feedback from instructors across the country and has
expanded by three chapters. The popular sports and
entertainment topics continue to be the foundation for
teaching marketing concepts. Each marketing function is
incorporated throughout the text and is highlighted with
an icon to indicate how it is used in the marketing
process. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Protect Me, Love Alice Orr 2011-07-15 MY BODYGUARD Years
ago, a mysterious woman changed her identity and opened
a specialty service of bodyguards called Protection
Enterprises, Incorporated… Five years ago Delia Barry
had gone to sleep beside Nick Avery, the man of her
dreams—only to awaken next to another man, one who'd
been murdered. Knowing she'd be accused of the crime and
fearing her dream lover's involvement, Delia fled the
scene. She started a new life in New York City—with a
whole new identity. But now the past is threatening her
new life. And only one man can help her—the dangerous,
elusive Nick Avery. Look for other titles in the MY
BODYGUARD series!
Screen Digest 2002
The Television Will be Revolutionized Amanda D. Lotz
2007-11-01 After occupying a central space in American
living rooms for the past fifty years, is television, as
we've known it, dead? This work examines television at
the turn of the twenty-first century. It takes us behind
the screen to explore what is changing, why it's
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changing, and why these changes matter.
How to Setup a Linux Web Server Michael Wright
2014-01-16 This book shows you how to build your own
Linux Web server with Ubuntu Linux and host your own
website at home for free without having to pay a web
hosting company like GoDaddy or Web.com. Whether you are
ten years old or 80, even if you have never worked with
Linux before and you are not that good with computers,
you can setup a Linux Web Server by following the
simple, easy-to-follow steps in this book. Setup an
Ubuntu Linux Server from scratch. Create your own domain
name. Make a simple web page. Get your server to be seen
by the Internet. Use FTP to edit your web pages. Process
HTML form submissions. Program a MySQL database to store
a guest book. Use PHP to integrate your web page with
MySQL. Add a visitor counter to your web page. Setup
Free Dynamic DNS Forwarding Backup your MySQL Databases
Use Linux, MySQL and PHP security features. Accept
payment with PayPal buttons.
Windows 10 Troubleshooting Mike Halsey 2016-09-08 Learn
how to troubleshoot Windows 10 the way the experts do,
whatever device or form-factor you’re using. Focus on
the problems that most commonly plague PC users and fix
each one with a step-by-step approach that helps you
understand the cause, the solution, and the tools
required. Discover the connections between the different
hardware and software in your devices, and how their
bonds with external hardware, networks, and the Internet
are more dependent than you think, and learn how to
build resilience into any computer system, network, or
device running Windows 10. If you're fed up of those
nagging day-to-day issues, want to avoid costly repairs,
or just want to learn more about how PCs work, Windows
10 Troubleshooting is your ideal one-stop guide to the
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Windows 10 operating system. What You Will Learn:
Understand your PC’s ecosystem and how to connect the
dots, so you can successfully track problems to their
source Create resilient backups of your operating
system, files, and documents, and enable quick and easy
restore Learn your way around Windows' built-in
administration tools, to quickly fix the typical
problems that come up Diagnose and repair a wide range
of common problems with printers and other essential
peripherals Solve complex startup problems that can
prevent a PC form booting Make your PC safe and secure
for the whole family, and for everybody in your
workplace Understand the threat from malware and viruses
and a range of approaches to dealing with them,
depending on the situation Bomb-proof your PC with
advanced security, group policy, and firewall policies
Learn the top Tips and tricks for researching difficult
problems, including third-party tools and useful web
resources Work with the registry, file system, and
Sysinternals to troubleshooting PCs in the workplace Who
This Book Is For: Anyone using Windows 10 on a desktop,
laptop, or hybrid device
The Social Media Bible Lon Safko 2009-04-27 The ultimate
comprehensive social media reference book for any
business looking to transform its marketing and
operational strategies Realizing that social media is
dramatically impacting businesses, customers, and
everyone connected to them, the authors of The Social
Media Bible have consulted with leading social media
experts from companies and consulting firms, as well as
New York Times bestselling authors nationwide, to
assemble a content-rich social media bible that will
help businesses increase revenues, improve
profitability, and ensure relevance and competitiveness.
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The book outlines just what social media is, and how to
harness its power to achieve a measurable competitive
advantage in rapidly changing markets. It allows readers
to build a functional knowledge base, and tap into the
collaborative power of such social media applications as
Facebook, Linked In, Twitter, MySpace, Flickr, and
YouTube. The book is part reference, part how-to manual,
and part business strategy. For corporate enterprises,
small businesses, and nonprofits alike, the strategies
in The Social Media Bible are practical, powerful, and
effective ways to connect with customers, prospects,
employees, stakeholders, and collaborators. Packed with
contributions from top names in the field covering
virtually every major topic in social media, this is the
perfect social media resource for businesses big and
small. Lon Safko (Gilbert, AZ) is an innovator and
professional speaker with over 20 years of experience in
entrepreneurship, marketing, sales, strategic
partnering, speaking, training, writing, and e-commerce.
He is the founder of eight successful companies,
including Paper Models, Inc. David K. Brake (Mesa, AZ)
is the CEO and founder of Content Connections, a company
that uses social networking strategies to help clients
build economically viable relationships around their
content.
New Hampshire Register, State Yearbook and Legislative
Manual 2000
How To Watch Television Ethan Thompson 2013-09-16
Examines social and cultural phenomena through the lens
of different television shows We all have opinions about
the television shows we watch, but television criticism
is about much more than simply evaluating the merits of
a particular show and deeming it ‘good’ or ‘bad.’
Rather, criticism uses the close examination of a
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television program to explore that program’s cultural
significance, creative strategies, and its place in a
broader social context. How to Watch Television brings
together forty original essays from today’s leading
scholars on television culture, writing about the
programs they care (and think) the most about. Each
essay focuses on a particular television show,
demonstrating one way to read the program and, through
it, our media culture. The essays model how to practice
media criticism in accessible language, providing
critical insights through analysis—suggesting a way of
looking at TV that students and interested viewers might
emulate. The contributors discuss a wide range of
television programs past and present, covering many
formats and genres, spanning fiction and non-fiction,
broadcast and cable, providing a broad representation of
the programs that are likely to be covered in a media
studies course. While the book primarily focuses on
American television, important programs with
international origins and transnational circulation are
also covered. Addressing television series from the
medium’s earliest days to contemporary online
transformations of television, How to Watch Television
is designed to engender classroom discussion among
television critics of all backgrounds.
Strategic Management and Business Policy Thomas L.
Wheelen 1998
Idea Man Paul Allen 2011-04-19 By his early thirties,
Paul Allen was a world-famous billionaire-and that was
just the beginning. In 2007 and 2008, Time named Paul
Allen, the cofounder of Microsoft, one of the hundred
most influential people in the world. Since he made his
fortune, his impact has been felt in science,
technology, business, medicine, sports, music, and
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philanthropy. His passion, curiosity, and intellectual
rigor-combined with the resources to launch and support
new initiatives-have literally changed the world. In
2009 Allen discovered that he had lymphoma, lending
urgency to his desire to share his story for the first
time. In this classic memoir, Allen explains how he has
solved problems, what he's learned from his many
endeavors-both the triumphs and the failures-and his
compelling vision for the future. He reflects candidly
on an extraordinary life. The book also features
previously untold stories about everything from the true
origins of Microsoft to Allen's role in the dawn of
private space travel (with SpaceShipOne) and in
discoveries at the frontiers of brain science. With
honesty, humor, and insight, Allen tells the story of a
life of ideas made real.
The Long Tail Chris Anderson 2006-07-11 What happens
when the bottlenecks that stand between supply and
demand in our culture go away and everything becomes
available to everyone? "The Long Tail" is a powerful new
force in our economy: the rise of the niche. As the cost
of reaching consumers drops dramatically, our markets
are shifting from a one-size-fits-all model of mass
appeal to one of unlimited variety for unique tastes.
From supermarket shelves to advertising agencies, the
ability to offer vast choice is changing everything, and
causing us to rethink where our markets lie and how to
get to them. Unlimited selection is revealing truths
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about what consumers want and how they want to get it,
from DVDs at Netflix to songs on iTunes to advertising
on Google. However, this is not just a virtue of online
marketplaces; it is an example of an entirely new
economic model for business, one that is just beginning
to show its power. After a century of obsessing over the
few products at the head of the demand curve, the new
economics of distribution allow us to turn our focus to
the many more products in the tail, which collectively
can create a new market as big as the one we already
know. The Long Tail is really about the economics of
abundance. New efficiencies in distribution,
manufacturing, and marketing are essentially resetting
the definition of what's commercially viable across the
board. If the 20th century was about hits, the 21st will
be equally about niches.
The Associated Press Stylebook 2015 Associated Press
2015-07-14 A fully revised and updated edition of the
bible of the newspaper industry
Prosecuting Intellectual Property Crimes David Goldstone
2001 This manual represents a comprehensive resource for
prosecuting intellectual property crimes. It also
addresses certain prosecutorial practices that relate to
IP cases, including a discussion framework for analyzing
whether to prosecute an infringement crime; a discussion
of other federal offenses to consider in IP cases; a
discussion of the victim's role in IP cases; and an
analysis of restitution in IP cases.
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